
WPPCA Mall Holiday Decorations: 
 

Residents of the Winter Park Pines Community participated in the Annual Winter 
Park Pines Holiday Decorating Event at the Mall Entrance on November 25, 2023. 
Nine volunteers decorated the Mall area including putting up holiday banners, 
hanging wreaths & lights at the main entrance sign and medians in the Mall area. 
When you drive into the main entrance of Winter Park Pines which is on North 
Ranger Blvd off Aloma Avenue enjoy the decorations and lights! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
In the group decorating crew picture left to right are: Joe McCluan, Desiree 
Lumpuy, Rhonda Frizzell, Steve Frizzell, Jennifer Weader, Denise Ertler, Peter 
Mason, Liz O’Neill, Paul Olesen (photographer, not pictured) 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 


